
November 16, 2023
Round Table Pizza Petaluma

11 members attending

Secretary Jim Temple called the meeting to order at 12:35 PM

Treasurers Report, Chip Buss: We are solvent. Dues to be collected in January.

Old Business

Mike Clancy reported that only 2 postal entries have been received on the ½ A Texaco postal.

Chip Buss brought up the subject of an AED for discussion. The method of having available at the field
was discussed. 
A list of emergency contacts was discussed along with a DNR form and list.
After discussion it was Decided that the closest Emergency Room would likely be Sutter Hospital in 
Novato.

New Business

Mike Clancy reminded the members that the Christmas Party was being held on December 9th at  the 
restaurant at McGinnis Park the menu/invitation to be emailed soon. A discussion was held to 
determine the amount the club would support the cost of lunch. Member Ed (Doc) Granger offered to 
assume the cost of the lunches for all attendees. His offer was accepted. Many thanks to Doc.

Meeting was adjourned at 1:35.


